
 Job Search Assistance
 Emergency Unemployment 
 Insurance Assistance
Emergency SNAP Assistance
Assistance connecting staff
remotely to their case
managers back in the centers
Internet Access
Referrals to Community
Resources

In the wake of Hurricane Ian,
CareerSource CLM deployed
teams weekly to assist
CareerSource Flagler Volusia
with disaster unemployment
relief. 

The four-person, bilingual
teams staffed our Wi-Fi
equipped Mobile Career Center
providing support in areas
hardest impacted by the storm,
including Daytona Beach, New
Smyrna, Oak Hill, and
Edgewater.

In all, 224 individuals were
served over the course of four
weeks by a total of 10 staff
volunteers. Additional
volunteers were available if
needed.

The following services were
provided:

   HURRICANE IAN ASSISTANCEHURRICANE IAN ASSISTANCEHURRICANE IAN ASSISTANCE


